The 2024 Al-Anon Membership Survey Is Open

Calling all Al-Anon members—longtime members and newcomers alike!

Concept Four states, “Participation is the key to harmony.” Your participation is needed to
provide data-supported information to mental health professionals so that they might consider

referring their clients to Al-Anon for support.

The survey is open from June 20 to July 31, 2024. Participation is completely anonymous and
personally identifiable information is not required. The survey should only take about 10-15
minutes to complete on any internet-connected device. The survey is available in English,

Spanish, and French.

Visit al-anon.org/membersurvey to participate!



